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SATURDAY            22nd May Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

 17.00 Mass Varkey John + 

 19.00 Mass Mr & Mrs J Roche + 

SUNDAY   23rd May 

(LS) 09.00 Mass Mary Doherty + 

(LS) 11.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

Ordinary time: week 8 

MONDAY  24th May: 

 Mary, Mother of the Church 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Frances Smith + 

TUESDAY  25th May: 

 St Bede the Venerable 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 26th May: 

 St Philip Neri 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Private Intention 

THURSDAY   27th May: 

 Our Lord Jesus Christ, Eternal High  

                                                                      Priest 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Michael O’Brien + 

(LS) 10.15 Midweek meditation  

FRIDAY  28th May: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Thanksgiving (G) 

SATURDAY   29th May: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Rosan Laros & Estanco + 

 10.00 Confessions 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.   Papworth 

19.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 

BOOKING FOR SUNDAY MASS: please book 

via stmichaelsbooking@outlook.com before 

18.00 on Saturday. Please use this email address for 

booking to attend Mass only. Thank you. 

PARKING: please park in Riverside car park, 

across the road, not in the streets behind the church. 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Ellen Brown, Peggy Gaston, Bridget Gaynor, 

Patrick Moore, Anne McGovern, Paul Reddington, 

Rosa Ruggiero and Fr Ivan Weston. May the Lord 

reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this me: 

Albert Holley, Isabel Sanchez , Catherine O’Mara, 

Mary Bridget McCann, Martin Quinn and Kerreu 

Wong. May they rest in peace. 

PATRICIA SHOCKLEDGE & THOMAS 

KIPLING who died this week, may they rest in 

peace and enter God’s kingdom: may the Lord 

console their families and friends at this time. 

JOSEPHINE DOLAN & ISABELLA SMITH 

who received their First Holy Communion at Mass 

last Sunday: may they continue to grow in faith. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary Time 

until September please pray for the following 

intentions: a deeper understanding between 

Christians and Jews; those who suffer persecution, 

oppression and denial of human rights; human life; 

Europe and seafarers. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us where they are. Thank you. 

FIRST COMMUNIONS will be taking place at 

11.00 Mass on 23rd & 30th May. Please be aware 

that Masses will be busy on those dates, you might 

wish to attend on Saturday evening. 

CHANGES AT MASS: I am now permitted to 

announce the words “The Body of Christ” to you 

individually at Holy Communion, please respond 

“Amen”. We will also have Bidding Prayers again 

and next week will re-introduce the Offertory 

Procession. Please remember the collection is still 

a bucket near both doors for your offering. 
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ST MICHAEL’S DEVELOPMENT: at present 

we are completely stuck waiting for Planning 

Permission from the Local Authority, now more 

than three months late.  

Today, available in church and on our 

website is an appeal to you to pledge your help as 

and when the time comes that we can do our work. 

Please find the form on the website by following 

this link: https://www.stmichaelrc.org/development-
fund/  

We cannot raise money yet, but we need to 

know how much support we have for paying back 

a prospective loan. Please take the pledge form and 

think about how you could support us, please do 

not give any money, but pledge your future 

support. I hope everyone will be part of this, even 

if you can only afford a small amount, it all adds up 

and we are all in this project together for the future 

of our church community.  

If you cannot access this at church or 

online, please email or phone for a copy to be sent 

to you. Thank you. 

Last Sunday’s Collections: 

Papworth Everard: £43.00 

Huntingdon:  £187.95 

Standing Orders £397.00 

Total   £627.95 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community. 

Retiring collection for World Communications 

Day came to £117.72. Thank you for your 

generosity. 

The collection is taken in the orange buckets near 

both doors, just drop your donation there; there is 

no collection during Mass. Thank you. 

THE DAY OF THE LORD: a message from the 

all the Bishops of England & Wales to you all about 

celebrating Sunday as the Lord’s day. It is a very 

encouraging letter and well worth a read, you can 

find it on our website on News & Events page or 

from the newsletter by following this link. 

https://www.stmichaelrc.org/the-day-of-the-lord/  

CLEANERS THIS WEEK:  the community 

attending the Syro-Malabar Mass on Saturday 

22nd May. Thank you. 

WALKING PILGRIMAGE TO 

WALSINGHAM for young people and young 

adults aged 16 – 30. Come and join a “Covid Safe” 

walking & camping pilgrimage to Walsingham in 

the last week of July. Organised by the Diocesan 

Youth Service & Maria Radio: registration £50 

plus booking fee. See details on boards & at 

www.englandsway.org  

LEPRA: an international charity working to beat 

leprosy which affects many of the most vulnerable 

people in the world will have an appeal in our 

parish next weekend with a retiring collection to 

support their work. There are gift aid envelopes 

available today and posters near both doors. 

GRADUAL UNLOCKING at Mass is very 

welcome, but we will go slowly. The Bishops of 

England & Wales have issued guidance please 

follow this link to read it; 

https://www.cbcew.org.uk/wp-

content/uploads/sites/3/2021/05/CBCEW-

COVID-Step-3-Guidance-v.pdf  Bishop Alan has 

also issued guidance, go to our website on News & 

Events, https://www.stmichaelrc.org/gradual-

unlocking/  

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 
 

 

God, eternal shepherd, 
who govern your flock with unfailing care 

grant in your boundless fatherly love, 
a pastor for your Church 

who will please you by his holiness, 
and to us show watchful care. 

Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son, 
who lives & reigns with you in the unity of 
the Holy Spirit, God, for ever & ever. Amen 

Our Lady of Walsingham, pray for us 
St Felix, pray for us 

All holy martyrs & saints of East Anglia 
pray for us. 
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